
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1F7aVyCdGm3CFyqLOFHQOEKQB7F7qV7DFjJHbNTw3mxo/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RBuaRLx4R0ToY8PIwqsdtr0YJD111L1s/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eNbQC1I6RzLBozd0pVzXK21SwCOYIAEpMXwzdLugsU4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1F7aVyCdGm3CFyqLOFHQOEKQB7F7qV7DFjJHbNTw3mxo/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RBuaRLx4R0ToY8PIwqsdtr0YJD111L1s/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eNbQC1I6RzLBozd0pVzXK21SwCOYIAEpMXwzdLugsU4/edit?usp=sharing
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A. De Leon replies I think Mirna had her hand up first, she can go first. 

M. Maamou VD\V�,�KDYH�D�TXHVWLRQ��$UH�ZH�JRLQJ�WR�KDYH�DQ\�)<0¶V�WKLV�\HDU"�,�DP�YHU\ 

excited about this idea on the networking aspect of talking to board members or senators. 

Obviously, this is not MED school, but in MED school, you would have to do rotations on 

each specialty, and it must be done whether you have a set specialty. I think it would be fun 

if we did something like that just like how we have out post week on social media, it could 

be a few days or a week with an intern or FYM, they would shadow the position and then 

there could be a week where the board member has an event or meetings where they can 

shadow the board member to see what it is like. I feel that it would be fun to do for those 

SHRSOH�ZKR�DUH� VK\�DQG�GRQ¶W�ZDQW� WR� DVN�RU�JR�RXW�RI� WKHLU�ZD\� WR� FRQQHFW�ZLWK�ERDUG 

members. It is already planned and set for them. I thought it would be cool and fun for them 

to do. 

K. Dhillon responds WKDW¶V a very good point Mirna. To add on to the rotational aspect as of 

right now, I think we are thinking two things, either WKH\¶UH in the same support team for the 

entire duration or they rotate, either option can work. I do like the idea of exposing them to 

other board members and interacting more. When \RX¶UH coming into the university, it is an 

opportunity to grow and that is one aspect when they grow and networking, putting 

themselves out there, and developing soft skills, for example, interpersonal communication. 

A. De Leon says Kabir and a couple of us had met about the FYM program, and this is what 

we came up with based on feedback that we got from people in the past. But going off what 

Kabir and Mirna said, our thought process is, what Kabir mentioned, implementing them 

into ASI and integrating them into the whole process rather than just having them separate. 

I know in the past that is the way the program worked. Like Kabir said, we want to put them 

into support groups and give them task list. The way we do the task list is that we have a 

policy agenda and then for the FYM, this is the learning outcome where the task is being 

pulled from. We made it into a way where each month is the way ASI progresses throughout 

the year, obviously in time management, what we all do, is google calendar with a resolution 

because typically that is the last thing you do after you have learned a lot about ASI. Mirna, 

I agree with you, I like the rotation idea. Our thought process was that we want them to have 

a support group that they stuck with throughout the year, but also, I like the idea of maybe 

having each week shadow a different board member. I like the idea of having them within 

the task list because it helps guide them more and it also gives them a little bit of an 

understanding of the freedom and autonomy that we have at ASI so that way they 

understand. 

K. Dhillon says what I was going to mention to your appointment, and I almost forgot, but 

what each pillar emphasis on is time management and social media. Everyone is going to go 
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they are going to test every week so that is the incentive to get vaccinated. Or you submit a 

test every single week but that is how we are proving to people that it is still safe because 

we will catch the people that are exposed to COVID symptoms, that is how we are hoping 

WR�EH�NHHSLQJ�WKH�FDPSXV�VDIH��:H�GR�UHFRJQL]H��,�GRQ¶W�NQRZ�LI�\RX�KDYH�VHen the articles 

that came up today, education has dipped. Results have dipped over the pandemic and a lot 

of it has to do with the virtual world. We understand that some students rely on in-person 

education. We do not want to go back to fully online, if it becomes a safety thing, we will 

have to consider that, but right now the plan is to continue forward and do the best we can 

to make sure everybody stays safe. 

K. Dhillon says any other round table remarks? My roundtable remark is the retreat was 

successful, in my opinion, I feel everyone enjoyed it for the most part. It's also the first in- 

person retreat we have had in over two years now, so I think it went well as far as the Chair 

position goes, I will be bringing a memo to the board for approval they're going to first 

obviously discuss that memo but it outlines everything we talked about in last week's 

meetings, just outlining the plan for how the chairman of the board is going to work because 

it is a lot for the President to assume those responsibilities on top of everything else she's 

currently doing. That's going to be brought up for approval and then based on that, will be 

continuing to look for a chair, if there is a qualified candidate. 

 

IX. ADJOURNMENT 

K. Dhillon I adjourn this meeting at 2:30pm 

 

Minutes reviewed by: 

Executive Vice President/Chief of Staff & Chair 

Name: Kabir Dhillon 

 
 

Minutes approved by: 

     September 15, 2021 

Date: 

-- ASIExecVP (Sep 16, 2021 13:50 PDT)
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